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This bill is very important and crucial to the prevention of cruelty to these animals that 

don't deserve to suffer like this. Thank you for having a hearing on HB 3390. I am an 

Oregon resident in Bend, and I support this bill. California has banned the sale of 

new fur products, and Oregon should be next to prevent profiting off animals who are 

forced to stay inside cages with wire mesh flooring in extreme temperatures and 

typically killed by anal electrocution, neck-breaking, or other crude and gruesome 

methods. This should never be allowed to happen again. Please support this bill. 


